
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 November 16, 2020 
 
 
To:   All UAW Local Unions 
 
RE: 2021 FINANCIAL OFFICERS’ CONFERENCE  
 
Greetings: 
 
Please be advised that the 2021 Financial Officers’ Conference scheduled 
for March 14-19, 2021 in National Harbor, Maryland has been canceled due 
to continued Coronavirus concerns and ongoing state restrictions.  
Additionally, the hotel property announced closures until a date later in April, 
effectively terminating our conference event. 
 
If a local requires help in getting their LM or 990 filed in 2021, please reach 
out to the assigned International Auditor for your local and they will answer 
any questions. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
      In solidarity, 
 

    
    
   Ray Curry 
   Secretary-Treasurer 
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